Furlong Close, Alrewas Burton-on-Trent, Staffordshire, DE13 7EF. Telephone 01283 239990 Email headteacher@allsaints-alrewas.staffs.sch.uk

Safety in PE

Please note that we are following guidelines as set out by Staffordshire Local Authority regarding dress code from PE. Children must not wear any earrings in PE lessons, and cannot cover them with tape or plasters. In the event of any accidents, we would not be covered by our insurance. Many thanks for your support on this matter.

Umbrellas

Again, with Health & Safety in mind, children are not allowed to bring umbrellas into school

Nurture

We are in the process of setting up a room in school specifically for 'nurture'. If any of you have any bean bags to donate, we would be most appreciative.

Car Park

A reminder that the car park is a pedestrian free zone and we ask that you do not walk across it at any time. Thank you.

Thank You

Huge thanks to all of you who donated food items for our Harvest celebrations this week. The food will be distributed to either a local food bank or local refuge centre, where they will no doubt be gratefully received.

Early Mornings

We are delighted with our record for attendance and punctuality and really do appreciate your efforts to get children into school on time. However, there have been a number of children coming into school before 8.45am. They are not supervised at this time and therefore we cannot guarantee their safety. We ask that parents ensure that children are not dropped off earlier than 8.45am.

Dates

Dates for Parent Workshops will be issued next Friday in a separate newsletter.

Catering Assistant

We have a vacancy for a Casual Catering Assistant (required to work as and when needed). All training will be given. Please call school if you are interested.

Menus

Look out for new menus coming home next week - starts 3rd October.